East Bridgewater Library Trustees Meeting

December 8, 2020
Special Zoom meeting called to order at 7:13pm. Board members in attendance were:
Brenda Conca, Anne Marek, Cat Lea Holbrook Russ Hannagan and Director, Christopher McGee.

Members absent: Sandra Ockers, Susan Murray
Emergency Meeting Agenda-

» Discuss moving regular meetings to Zoom as of 12/15/20.

+ A motion was made to hold regular Library Trustee meetings via Zoom was made by Brenda
Conca and seconded by Russ Hannagan.

* Motion passed

o There was a discussion to close library to the public, due to surging Covid 19 numbers, and offer
just curbside service. This would take effect as of Saturday, December 12, 2020. The library
would continue to provide service Monday through Saturday. Please check the website for
hours of operation through the end of December. Re-opening the building to the public will be
re-evaluated at the beginning of the New Year. A motion to close the Library building to the
public was made by Russ Hannagan and seconded by Brenda Conca.

» Motion passed

Meeting adjourned 7:27pm.

Anne Marek, Trustee

Next meeting December 15, 2020 at 7:00pm




